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CBTA SPLIT <cbtasplit.cpmo@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 15, 2023 at 12:12 PM
To: splitprojectfmb@gmail.com, records@fmb.denr.gov.ph

Greetings!

This is to notify your office about the rescheduled date for the Cross-Learning Sessions for Collaborative
Implementation of Project SPLIT. 

The activity will now take place from October 3 to October 7, 2023.

Kind Regards,

Steven Alvaran
Technical Support Staff 
Capability Building and Technical Assistance
Department of Agrarian Reform - Project SPLIT


